
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we finish the penultimate week of the term, we simply can’t believe how quickly the term has flown
by. We have a very exciting week lined up before we finish!

Cooking
As you know, Owls will be cooking on Monday, Robins on Thursday and Jackdaws on Friday. If you
have any food graters we could borrow for the day, we’d really appreciate it. Equally if children have
any aprons they’d like to bring in, they’re more than welcome to but hopefully the recipe we’ve chosen
isn’t too messy!

Interhouse
At the beginning of the half term, we had to cancel our inter-house competition due to bad weather.
Weather permitting, we will be holding it next Wednesday afternoon. Children should already be in
their PE kits anyway that day following swimming, but if they could come to school with a spare pair of
shoes in case it's a bit muddy, we would much appreciate it.

Reading at Home
Thank you for all you do to encourage reading at home! We noticed a few children had lost their
reading diaries so we have done our best to replace them this week, as well as ensure every child
has a book from the library. We do expect children to read at least 4 times per week at home and for
this to be filled in their diary so we can monitor this. Children will be rewarded with house points and if
you would like any additional support with book recommendations, please do let us know.

Have a great weekend,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale


